
Dear Brothers and Sisters of Poland 
 
Thank you for your support and help you are ready to provide 
 
It’s a great chaos and I never thought that in modern history of 21st Century we may face such a 
tragic events…. 
 
We are about to share the acc.number of our welfare fund for collecting funds to support our 
members, families and Ukrainian Army 
 
 
Will share with all affiliates shortly 
 
Ince again thank you for your support and help 
 
With warmest regards 
 
Oleg Grygoriuk 
Chairman 
MTWTU 
 


